
 

 

October 1, 2019 
  
Robert Mahlman 
Director of Certification Programs   
National Commission for Certification of Crane Operators 
2750 Prosperity Avenue, Suite 505, Fairfax, VA 22031, United States 
 
Dear Mr. Mahlman:  
 
The Personnel Credentialing Accreditation Committee (PCAC) convened and reviewed the assessors’ 
report from the National Commission for Certification of Crane Operators (NCCCO)'s 2019 year 2 
assessment. PCAC voted to accept the assessors' recommendation for continued accreditation under the 
ISO/IEC 17024:2012 standard for the following scopes: 

 Mobile Crane Operator 
 Tower Crane Operator 
 Overhead Crane Operator 
 Articulating Crane Operator 
 Service Truck Crane Operator 
 Digger Derrick Operator 
 Signalperson 
 Rigger Level I 
 Rigger Level II 
 Crane Inspector 
 Lift Director 

 
On behalf of the ANSI National Accreditation Board, I would like to congratulate NCCCO for 
demonstrating compliance with the standard.   We look forward to a continued partnership with the National 
Commission for Certification of Crane Operators. 
 
If you have any questions about NCCCO's accreditation, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Evelyn Nash 
Program Coordinator, Personnel Credentialing Accreditation Programs  
ANSI National Accreditation Board 
 
CC: Vijay Krishna, Ed.D., Director 
Milton Bush, Lead Assessor  
Ellen Julian, Ph.D., Assessor  
 
Evaluation Task Group: 
Nathalie Collautt, Lead Reviewer  
Martha Jeanne Guernsey, Reviewer  
Bhaskar Dawadi, Ph.D., Reviewer  
 


